ATSSB Minutes—January 27, 2024—All Region Weekend

1.

8.

9.

Admission is $3.00. It is suggested that we look into a Venmo or CashApp option for collecting
admission fees next year.
Region Fees —

a. Civic Center has gone up on rental price. Union dues alone are $2400. A deposit of
$3075 was required with a final payment of $3075.

b. Motion by Russell Pettitt (Seminole) to increase participation fee to $10 per student.
Second by Mario Cordova (Jayton)

¢. Motion passed unanimously

FYl-non-action item, we are still second from the bottom on clinician fees
All Region 2025 will be early next year. Region Weekend will be 24-25, 2025.
TMEA Elections:

a. Thank you to Justin Mauldin for running for office.

b. Christina Smith (clinician for our MS band) is in a runoff for 2C state rep.

ATSSB Hall of Fame inductees for 2024 will be Fred Pankratz, George Strickland, and Bob Vetter.
RRC—David Rogers

a. Hiring Don Summersgill for $12/hr as an engraver. Motion made by David Rogers (Hale
Center). Second by Matthew Aguirre (New Deal). Passed unanimously.

b. RRC motion to make A/AA able to track up to 3A/4A. 2™ by James McEnroe
(Petersburg). Passed unanimously.

c. Names of performing groups to be discussed—A/AA, 3A/4A—want to move away from
Concert and Symphonic implying bands are levelled.

d. Entering into bylaws—if you enter a student, you pay for that student. Motion by RRC.
2" by Kaylie Prentice (Loop). Passed unanimously.

e. Decision was made by RRC to re-label and create enough etudes to be able to align
audition years for MS, HS, and Honor Band. Currently MS is on a 3 year rotation, HS on
4 year and Honor Band on 5 year.

General Announcements

a. Heatin the Auditorium is being addressed. Fans are being provided to assist with lack of
air circulation.

b. Further explanation for amount of dna’s and the need to pay for those students.
Address noise by directors during rehearsals. To visit, please excuse to the hallways or
another area.

d. Stage Crew to be run by Ben Rainey

e. Ushers to be led by Kenneth Walker

Kaylie Prentice recommended putting together a color guard library.<<Need to follow up with
Kaylie>>

10. Anna Jo Knight is planning to do an “Elementary to HS clinic.” Did an interest survey.

Notes submitted by Anna Jo Knight; 1-27-24



